Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
The Board of Cosmetology hereby gives notice that on August 7, 2009, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Teri Lynn Clark. The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Section 477.025, Florida Statutes, to determine whether individuals who purchase the infrared body wrap apparatus to perform body wraps on individuals are required to obtain a license.

Copies of the petition may be obtained from: Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, P. O. Box 5377, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5377.

